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            15th March 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

DRESS UP AS A JOB DAY ON FRIDAY 19TH APRIL 

 

This week is Developing the Young Workforce (DYW) week and there will be lots of fun and interesting 

events at school. 

 

Your child can dress up on Friday in fancy dress or suitable clothing associated with jobs and careers.  There 

is no need to buy any expensive costumes and your child can use their imagination. 

 

Last year the pupils really rose to the challenge and demonstrated creativity and problem solving skills. 

 

Your child can wear their school uniform or casual clothes if they do not wish to take part, football tops are 

not allowed. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Craig Henderson 

Acting Principal Teacher and DYW Coordinator 
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